

Planning & Land Use Department
Town of Barrington
PO Box 660
333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

October 24, 2016

George Gauthier PO Box 228 Raymond, NH 03077

Re:

103-38-GR-14-ZBA (Owner: George Gauthier Trust) Request by applicant for a Variance from Article 4, Section 4.1.1, Table 2 to allow both side setbacks of 14.7' where 30' is required to remove trailer and temporary room to construct a proposed 21'X50" building on a .29 acre lot on Long Shore Drive (Map 103, Lot 38) in the General Residential (GR) Zoning District. By George Gauthier (Trustor); PO Box 228; Raymond, NH 03077

Request for 18 month extension

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its October 19, 2016 meeting *DISMISSED* the request for an extension for the application referenced above. The original approval date was September 17, 2017 with an expiration of September 17, 2016. The Board Dismissed the request as the applicant failed to appear for the hearing. (*Reference RSA 674:33 I-a*)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely.

Marcia J. Gasses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

CC:

file